
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
 
Just a few updates as we settle into the Autumn Term… 
 
 

1. Mop Fair 
We are still open for RYC on Tuesday 10th October! Please do be mindful that parking will be 
very limited with some road closures around the town centre. The Roses is still fully 
accessible but please leave enough travel time for those using public transport or arriving via 
car.  
 

2. Annual General Meeting (AGM) 
You should have received an invitation to our AGM on Thursday 19th October at 6pm. Please 
follow the QR code on the invite to book your free tickets. Two of our RYC cohort will be 
performing “Naughty” from our recent summer Show of Matilda The Musical Jr, so please 
come and show your support! This is a great opportunity to get an insight to The Roses as a 
charitable organisation and trial our new menu launch! 
 

3. Fees 
There are still some invoices that are overdue. If you have any queries or require a payment 
plan or bursary, please let me know.   
 

4. Polite Notice 
Tuesdays are an extremely busy day for us as our main community day at the venue. We ask 
that all parents/guardians/young creatives are mindful of noise levels when there are other 
activities happening in the building (this mainly effects Seniors and Company). We do 
appreciate that we have nearly 100 children walking through our doors for RYC so loud and 
excited kids are to be expected! Every week we have one of the following: Quiz Night, Drink 
& Draw, Music in Eric’s Bar or The Roses’ Networking Group which we encourage parents to 
join if they wish to! 
 

5. RYC Merchandise 
We are reopening sales for RYC Hoodies and T-shirts next week. I will be placing the link to 
order on the website portal next week and Dan/Yves will hand out slips at the end of 
sessions on Tuesday. We have changed our supplier therefore orders are now always open 
and we will buy in your orders on a weekly basis.  
 
 

 

Best wishes, 

Georgia Shire (she/her) 
Youth and Education Producer 
Assistant Producer (Pantomime) 

 


